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Notice Regarding Voluntary Adoption of International Financial Reporting Standards (IFRS) 

 

 

Isuzu Motors Limited (the “Company”), at its Board of Directors Meeting held today, resolved to voluntarily 

apply the International Financial Reporting Standards (IFRS) to the consolidated financial statements in the 

Annual Securities Report for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2025 in lieu of the Japanese GAAP. 

 

The decision to voluntarily adopt IFRS has been made to improve the international comparability of financial 

information, which will contribute to bringing further convenience to its stakeholders, and to establish a global 

management base by unifying accounting standard across the Isuzu group. 

 

(Reference) Disclosure schedule regarding voluntary adoption of IFRS (Tentative) 

Timing of Disclosure Disclosure documents Accounting standards 

May 2025 Consolidated financial results for 

the year ending March 31, 2025* 
J-GAAP 

 Consolidated financial statements 

for the year ending March 31, 2025 
J-GAAP 

June 2025 Annual Securities Report for the 

year ending March 31, 2025 
IFRS 

*Forecasts for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2026 will be disclosed under IFRS. 

*Consolidated financial results for the year ending March 31, 2025 will also be disclosed under IFRS at a later 

date. 

- End - 

 

 


